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The Alien School 

geschrieben von 
Albrecht 

I don’t know why but today I got up 
early so I decided to go to school 
early and do my homework. When I 
got there, I had a problem with 
math so I went to the teacher’s 
room to find Mr. Barnaby. I opened 
the door and was surprised to see 
that all my teachers were all aliens. 
Then I closed the door as fast as I 
could. I run away in my class. The 
aliens followed me. I was nervous 
and jumped out of the window. The 
aliens pushed a button “What is 
this?” I said. Suddenly I saw pink, 
green, black and yellow colours 
around me. Then I was in the year 
3104. Everyone looked at me and 
someone said “Albrecht”. Finally 
was this only a dream. I was happy 
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and now I will always knock on the 
door at the teacher’s room. 

-3--4--5-


